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With all the changes going on in the world and Rochester we are working to keep the Rochester AIS 
area informed. 

The Al-Anon Information Services of Rochester covers a large area consisting of Districts 2, 14, 19, 20, 
27, 25 and 29.  This covers west of Batavia, south of Portageville, east of Wolcott and southeast to 
Naples. 

There are 60 meetings in this area, and we are communicating with all of them, however there are 
many that we don’t have any information on.  So, when you receive this newsletter please share it with 
others.  Also let them know that they can go to the AIS website at aisrochester.org and click on the 
Contact Us menu link so they can sign up for the newsletter. 

As I have said above there are many changes going on and as we have current information the AIS 
website will be updated on a daily basis. 

On Saturday March 14th, at our monthly meeting, the decision was made to postpone the Tureen 
Supper from March 29, 2020 to June 7, 2020 depending on the current status of the COVID-19 virus.  
Attached is the updated Tureen Supper flyer. 

If your group has been working on a Basket or donation for the Tureen Supper, please save it for the 
June date. 

Additionally, if you are aware of meeting changes please contact the Webmaster at 
website@aisrochester.org.  All updates will be added as soon as received each day. 

We are also posting current information with regard to Al-Anon and AA functions.  This information can 
be found at the Activities link on the website under; AIS Activities and Conventions links. 

AIS Rochester website is your link to local and regional information.  Please visit us frequently 

Thank you, 
Mel  
AIS Chairperson 
Attachment: 


